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On 15th June at 10 a.m. Local Preacher Miss Jenny Benfield will be leading our 
worship.  On 22nd June (Sanctuary Sunday) worship with Holy Communion will be led 
by our Minister Rev. Canon Jason Vinyard, at 10a.m.  The communion offering will be 
taken for Bury Town Pastors.   Remember, you can see a copy of each quarterly 
preaching plan when they are published; we are currently just beginning the June-
August quarter.   Please ask if you would like a copy for yourself. 
 Also currently being published are the bi-monthly Circuit Newsletter which 
contains information from all 9 churches across the Circuit. Trinity’s own bi-monthly 
magazine, Forum, is also newly available for June/July.    These can be sent to you by 
email if you ask or printed copies can be made as required. 
 A message from Clare De’Ath:   “GIFT AID CLAIM:  I am in the process of doing 
the annual Gift Aid Claim for Trinity.  If you have agreed to gift aid your giving to Trinity 
and would like to confirm the amount that I am claiming on your behalf, or if you are no 
longer paying income tax, please have a word with me.   If there are any members of 
the congregation who do not currently gift aid their giving but would like to find out more, 
again please speak to me.   Thank you - Clare De’Ath”. 

  Needing help in your garden? James McDowell has now finished his A Level 
exams (phew!) and is once more able to offer his help with gardening and odd jobs.   
You can contact him on mobile or email (see printed newsletter). 

Newer visitors to our congregation may like to know that we have an Induction 
loop in our church building to help those with a hearing aid or cochlear implant.  We also 
have both large and normal print hymn books for those who would like them for worship 
services if you find the screen difficult to see.  Do let us know if there is any other way 
we can help you. 

 A new Quiz Sheet is available for this month (subject: colours); ask Josie 
or Maureen if you would like a copy (cost £1 towards Trinity general upkeep funds). 
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Please send any news or notices you care to share each week to Josie Keys before 
Tuesday evenings if possible .  
 
  


